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Knights of Columbus / Chevaliers de Colomb
Nova Scotia State Council
Building the Domestic Church

Making a Difference for Life

Subject: Regional Meeting Joining Instructions
Worthy Grand Knights,
The State Planning Committee are about to begin the launching of this year’s Regional Meetings. These meetings are a way for you to get information form State and Supreme, receive training and take part in active discussions between councils. Consequently, your participation is paramount to the success of these gatherings. 

As you may know public gatherings are strictly regulated by the guide lines of the NS Health Authority Regulations. Therefore, we are not extending an invention to all council members. We ask each Grand Knight and two additional participants (Program Director and Membership Director). One of these three representatives should be comfortable using computer technology. If need be you are requested to replace one of these delegates with a member who is computer literate. We will be doing some computer training.

Our State Warden will be controlling the prescribed Health measures for the meeting. You will be instructed on the Health Protocols when you arrive. You are required to wear your masks. Given that these seasons are time limited, you should arrive half an hour early. In addition, to help offset the cost of the meal, we are asking each Council to pay $5.00 per member.

The dress for these meetings will be business casual, Knights golf shirts or Knights Dress Shirts and slacks, NO jeans. If you can have your Name and Council position visible.

Grand Knights are to inform your District Deputy of members who will be attending no later than one week prior to the meeting date. Council participating must be sufficient enough to warrant conducting a meeting in your region. They do cost money.

Vivat Jesus

State Deputy

Ron Dowling 
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